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As the new year begins, our church is carrying positive momentum 
to seek to be a church filled with the vitality of Jesus Christ.  Our 
Charting the Course Team will resume to discuss what it means to be 
a disciple of Jesus Christ and how our church can do all we can to 
make disciples.  Our team will begin meeting twice a month on 
Thursdays and our first meeting will be Thursday, January 20 from 
6:30-7:30.  Soon our team will also be including the congregation in 
discussions. 
 

Another encouraging sign is the expansion of Wednesday evening to 
include groups for adults.  We will be offering a common meal 
together and then have at least two small groups for people to 
attend.  Stay tuned for details. 
 

Also it is great to know that the Consecration Sunday financial 
pledging was another success this year.  Although our worship 
numbers were less than last Fall when pledging took place, our 
financial pledging grew.  Also, it is great to share that we will be 
paying 100% of our church apportionments to the conference for 
2010. It’s been a while since we have been able to do such, but we 
can because people have really stepped up in their financial 
discipleship.   
 

We have hired Michele Gammill as our Administrative Assistant and 
she is off to a strong start with still the task to hire a pianist, worship 
leader-choir director.  

 

So keep our leaders in your prayer and watch carefully for the 
upcoming events that help us live a stronger life in Christ and share 
with others what He can do for them.  

 

In Christ, 
 

Gus 

Newbern First United Methodist Church 
103 W Main Street 
P.O. Box 72 
Newbern, TN 38059 

 

 

All Scripture is breathed out by 
God and profitable for teaching, 
for reproof, for correction, and 
for training in righteousness, 
that the man of God may be 
competent, equipped for every 
good work. 

 

2Timothy 3:16-17 
 

 

NFUMC Services 
 

Sunday 
Adult Sunday School:  9:45 a.m. 

Worship Service:  10:50 a.m. 
Nursery and Childrens’ Worship 
(Pre K to Grade 3): 10:50 a.m. 

  

All kids classes are on 

 Wednesday Nights 
 

Wednesday 
Adult Groups 

and 
ACTS Youth Program (K-12)  

6:00 - 7:30 p.m. 
 
 

Mount Carmel UMC 
  

Sunday Services 
Worship Service  9:30 a.m. 
Sunday School 10:30 a.m. 

 

2200 Grills Road 
Newbern, TN 38059 

  

Mailing address: 
Mt. Carmel UMC 

℅ Pamela Hasselll 
187 Loys Johnson Road 

Newbern, TN 38059 
 

 

Message from Pastor Gus 

 

JANUARY 2011 
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 1    Joe Rogers 
   Adam Thornton 
 2 Billye Thornton 
 Liz Patterson 
 4 Charles Caldwell 
 5 Viola Denton 
 Hunter Rice 
 8 Rylee Brooke Smith 
10 Nicole Jones Whitt 
 Eddye Bryant 
 Lisa Doop 
11 Kim Holland 
14 Emily Lamb 
15 Drae Cooper Smith 
16 Gail Mann 
 Jayna Young 
 Louis Norvell III 
17 William Taylor Rushing 
18  Carlie Troutt 
19 James Wilkerson 
22 Joan Jones 
23 Amy Jane Uitendaal 
25 Dana Sexton Rushing 
26 David Fowlkes 
29 Marilyn Schlabach 
30 Amber Lain May 
31 Adam Earl Uitendaal 
 

January 

 

òThank you for the Ham, 

Blanket and gift card.ó 

 
Your special ways and generous 

heart make a beautiful 
difference. Thank you so much. 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Developmental Skills 

Center  

  This “new” newsletter is certainly in its earliest stages of 

development. We welcome whatever ideas you can offer that 
would help our church be a part of the Christian conscience in our 

community and encourage people to live for Jesus through our 
church activities. Going forward, the newsletter will be mailed out the 
last week of every month. Please submit your ideas, as well as any 
material you have to include, to newbernmethodist@bellsouth.net, 

or drop them by the church office. Deadline for material inclusion is the 3rd 
Friday of every month.  
 

 

I n the event of 
inclement weather, 
please tune in to 
Channel 7 out of 
Jackson to check 
for church closings. 

 
I n the process of cleaning up the church 

office, we continue to come up 
with things that we no longer 

need, no longer use and 
frankly, some things 
(such as certain files and 

publications) we simply don’t know if 
they should be kept. The office is in dire 
need of a good purge and some 

organization. Please come by the office periodically and take a peek into 
the Acolyte Room (the room with the green carpet) and see what is on the 
floor. It would be a great help if you can find a new home for some of 
these items and give us some direction on these files and publications. 

 

Our Utmost Sympathy to 
 

Page, Jessie and Mallory Gray after the passing of their newborn baby boy,  
Charles “Cotton” Gray on January 4th. 

 

The Family of Onita Pool Webb–second cousin of Pamela Hassell,  
who died January 5th. 

 

The Family of Martha Evelyn Peevyhouse – grandmother of Jennifer Rabalais,  
who died December 29th. 

 

The Family of Phillip Williams – brother of Leon Williams 
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Prayer Concerns  

 
New Concerns  

 

Martha Hendricks , mother of Kim Holland, ear 

surgery, 400 Butterworth, Dyersburg, TN 

38024 

Joe and Ann Rogers , recovering at home  

Beverly McGee  

Page, Jessie and Mallory Gray  

The Family of Phillip Williams  

The Family of Robert Mauldin, Jr.  

 

Continue to Pray for  
 

The Joe Holland family  

Mike Garner , minister at First Christian Church 

in Dyersburg  

Don & Jean Forrester  ð health problems  

Patti Matson  ð recuperating at home 17719 Abby 

Lane, Spring, Texas 77379  

Shana Brainerd  ð havi ng some setbacks, 120 

Herron Ct, Vonore, TN  37885 Pray for all of 

Shanaõs family as well 

Billy Carr Ayers  ð 1860 Tatumville Rd , Newbern, 

TN 38059  

 

Remember to pray for our friends  

and family in nursing homes  
 

Rose Tillman  ð Room 313, Cane Creek 

Rehabilitation Hospital, 180 Mt. Pelia  Rd, 

Martin, TN 38237  

Bett y Holland  ð Room 165, Maple Ridge Assisted 

Living, 705 Lake Rd, Dyersburg, TN 38024  

Mary Helen Ladd  ð Covington Manor, Hwy 51 S , 

Covington, TN 38019 

Herman Rabalais  ð Room 14A, Oakwood 

Community Living Center 1636 Woodlawn Ave , 

Dyersburg , TN  38024 

Charles Caldwell  ð Dyersburg Manor Nursing 

Center , 1900 Parr Ave, Dyersburg , TN  38024 

Dorothy Enochs  ð Canterbury Place, Dyersburg  

 

Please pray for  
 

Our church , pastor, church leaders and the 

churchõs ministry;   and especially for the 

success of the new Wednesday evening ministry 

beginning January 12.  

Our nationõs leaders 

Those serving in the military  

 

Please remember us in your prayers  

as we serve Christ.  

 

 
 

The Family of Robert Mauldin, Jr. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Adult Ministries  
 

 

 The Book of Matthew  
A verse by verse study of Matthew.  
Led by Pastor Gus 
To be held at the church Wednesdays at 6pm 
 

 The Book of Philippians  
A study of the book of Philippians and itõs secrets 
to a life filled with joy.   
Led by Dan & Nell Smith  
To be held in their home on Sundayõs at 6pm. 
 

 Making Love Last  
A book study for married couples and those 
preparing for or looking forward to marriage. 
Led by Dan & Nell Smith    
To be held at the church on Wednesdays at 
6pm. 

 

 Mayberry Bible Study  
Gleaning life lessons and biblical truths from 
episodes of this Andy Griffith television program. 
If you think you may be interested in this 
series, please let Dan Smith or Mark Lamb 
know.  

 
 

Please direct prayer concerns/updates/praises to  
 

Pastor Gus, 
guslnewbernfumc@bellsouth.net,  

627-3386;  
 

or Dottie Leach,  
jerdleach@bellsouth.net,  

627-2472 

 

First United Methodist Church, 

Thank you ever so much for the gifts you 

brought for the residents here at the 

Highlands! Come back to see us. Someone 

is always home! 

JoAnn Parker, ADC 
 

mailto:guslnewbernfumc@bellsouth.net
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Newbern First United Methodist Church 
103 W Main Street 
P.O. Box 72 
Newbern, TN 38059 

Place 

Stamp 

Here 

YOU ARE ALWAYS WELCOME 

Worship and fellowship are available every 

Sunday as we open our doors and hearts to 

every visitor.  Your attendance and 

participation mean a great deal to our 

Church Family.  We ask every visitor to sign 

the attendance pad; complete the visitor 

information card and place it in the offering 

plate.  If you do not have a church home, 

please consider worshipping with us every 

Sunday 


